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Robin Hoods Bay is a beautiful little village with already many tea rooms and takeaway establishments. To
build another one would have a detrimental effect on those already there and also add a structure  which is not
in keeping with the original buildings. I do not believe it would be an asset to the village.

Comments made by Ms Fiona Barthram of 4 Love Lane, Whitby, YO213LJ
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